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Dustin Bell

From: ayub <ayub@moosasdiscount.co.za>
Sent: Friday, 20 April 2018 12:00 PM
To: dustin@enviropro.co.za
Cc: Zubair Moosa; Firoz Moosa
Subject: Bombay Road Extension, Msunduzi Municipality

Good day to you 
 
With reference to the advertisement in the Public Eye in respect of the Application for Environmental Authorisations 
for the above project, we wish to register as interested parties as the proposed project runs adjacent to properties 
owned by our group. 
 
Please advise as to what is required for registration. 
 
Thanking you 
 
Ayub Mahomed- Yacoob 
Moosas Discount Warehouse 
26 Manchester Road 
Pietermaritzburg 
3201 
 
Tel: 033- 38786 04 
Cell: 072 931 6443 
 

 
 


